First Methodist Church

Post Office Box 555 * 112 Adams Street
Greenville, Alabama 36037

June 10, 2025

To those who Revere the Word of GOD;

The Alabama West Florida Annual Conference will announce the closing of several
churches during the gathering of their annual conference. One of these churches to be

announced will be Greenville First (united) Methodist Church, of Greenville, Alabama.

While this announcement only means that they are closing the church on THEIR
BOOKS, such an announcement will be made on social media, as propaganda, with hopes of

moving many to believe that the Church’s doors are being closed.
THIS IS FAR FROM THE TRUTH!

The truth is, we at GREENVILLE FIRST METHODIST closed the Alabama-West
Florida ANNUAL CONFERENCE OFF OUR BOOKS, August 2024.

No longer associated with the United Methodist, OUR DOORS ARE STILL
OPEN—WIDE!

We are a vibrant church for Jesus Christ adhering to God’s Holy Word, working to
grow the Kingdom of God—and we invite ALL to come and be a part of what God is doing
here at Greenville First Methodist.

Blessings in Christ!

Bro. Bob
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